Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: Tuesday 30 November 2021 10:08
To: ‘Elaine.casey@STERICYCLE.com'
Subject: WO0054-02 SRCL Ltd - CR09145
Dear Ms Casey

Thank you for your email of 30 November 2021. Your licence amendment application has been assigned to an
inspector and is in the early stages of the assessment phase.

Kind regards
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford
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From: Casey, Elaine <Elaine.casey@STERICYCLE.com>
Sent: Tuesday 30 November 2021 08:51

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: CR09145

Good Morning,
I’'m just following up on our technical amendment request.
Are you in a position to provide an update on the potential timeframe for approval regarding this?

Kind Regards

Elaine Casey

EHS Manager
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